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Deborah 
Murray <dmurray@crcncc.org> 
 

Mar 28, 2020, 12:00 PM 
 
 
 

to William Sutton, Venky Venkatesh 
Del Mar Solana Beach Rotary 

 
 

Dear Bill, 
Thank you so much for your donation of $5000 to CRC and for all the support provided 
by the Del Mar-Solana Beach Rotary. 
Yesterday I was in our food pantry for a few hours, helping our staff and a few 
volunteers sort and package fresh produce and non-perishable food to distribute to our 
neighbors in need who came to CRC for help during this difficult period of Covid -19. I 
saw first-hand the need in our community and the impact your gift will have. 
  
I am grateful we have such a supportive community with groups such as yours to help 
us feed the hungry, house the unsheltered and provide safety to those who are in 
violent relationships. 
  
With a grateful heart, 
Debbie 
  
  
Debbie Murray 
Chief Development Officer | Community Resource Center 
o. 760.546.2537 
LGBTQ & Child Safe Zone 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
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